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Reservists return home after more than 6 months in the Middle East 

JOINT BASE CHARLESTON, S.C. – More than 15 Airmen from the 315th Security Forces Squadron will 

return to Charleston today after a six month deployment to the Middle East. 

 The Air Force Reserve Security Forces members were deployed to a location in Southwest Asia and 

were responsible for base security and provided fly-away security teams during their support for the Global 

War on Terror.  

 The returning Airman are part of the nearly 40 deployed Security Forces reservists from Joint Base 

Charleston, who will be coming home over the next few weeks. 

 The Airmen will be flying into the Charleston International Airport today at 11 a.m.  They will be 

welcomed home by family, friends and other military members.  One Airman will be given a surprise promotion 

to the rank of Second Lieutenant when he arrives.    
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We have already coordinated the event with the Charleston International Airport.  Please park in the delivery 
spaces just off International Drive, before the terminal. 

Contact Major Wayne Capps at (843) 963-2035 or (843) 437-4238 with any questions 
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